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A major highlight of the spring term at Ringsfield was – Science Week! All the children from 

Reception to Year 6 took part in exciting science lessons linked to their science topics, over the 

week. 

 

The Reception class had great fun exploring a range of science experiments, some of which were 

quite hair-raising! 

 

The Year 1 and 2 children enjoined a joint micro-habitats day, with Brampton and Bramfield Primary 

schools. All of the children worked really hard to create a giant bug hotel in the middle of Stoven 

Wood. 

 



 

Year 3 and 4 spent Science Week finding out about bones! They were able to borrow a full-sized 

human skeleton from Sir John Lemon High School. This helped the children to learn more about how 

the bones within the human body work.  They were also lucky to have a visit from Mr Roslyn from 

CEFAS. He brought along a selection of animal skulls for the children to examine and compare. 

 

During Science Week, the pupils in Years 5 and 6 were able to deepen their understanding of 

properties of materials. Their investigations included testing a range to discover which one was the 

best thermal insulator.  

 

We finished Science Week with a Science Fayre. The children brought in science experiments from 

home and displayed them in the hall and the Year 3/4 classroom. We were overwhelmed by the 

children’s response and enthusiasm for this event.  The majority of the children from Reception to 

Year 6 took part and brought in a wide variety of science experiments and information, ranging from 

water filtration to miniature volcanoes! The children thoroughly enjoyed talking about their 

experiments and information to their peers and the parents. Everybody had a fantastic time and are 

looking forward to doing it again next year! 

   


